
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 23 By Councillor Booth for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 24 
November 2022 

   

Question  Did the council respond to the Scottish Government's recent 

consultation on Gaelic and Scots and Scottish Languages 

Bill? If so, what engagement with the Gaelic community took 

place before the response was submitted, and where is the 

response published? 

Answer   

   

   

   

   

 
 


